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November 4, 1982

Mr. Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Engineering
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Haass:

Topical Report UEC-TR-001-6A

Under separate cover we are sending you eleven copies of
Amendment 6A which was accepted by your letter of September 16, 1982.
Topical Report UEC-TR-001-6A is applicable only to Seabrook Station
Units 1 and 2.

To update your copies of the Topical Report, remove the entire
contents of your present Topic.1 Reports (SA) and replace them with
the packages being sent.

Should you have any question regarding this amendment please
let us know.

Very truly yours,

[-rrrr,L
-

. B. Silverwood - Manager
Reliability and Quality Assurance
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